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Dear Parent, 

Greetings from PSBS!!!  

Hope all of you are safe and healthy. We feel happy that even during the pandemic, Presidency School 

Bangalore South, has given the best exposure to the students not only in conducting online scholastic classes 

but also with respect to co-scholastic classes, competitions, activities and events.  

We are coming to the end of the First term of the academic year 2020 -21 and the Mid Term Examination is 

round the corner. Kindly note the Mid Term examination Portions and time table for Grades III to XII 

has been uploaded in the Mylycee portal.  

1. Dussara vacation begins for grades KG to XII from Saturday 17th October to Monday 26th October 

2020. 

2. School re-opens after Dussara vacation for KG to XII on Tuesday 27th October 2020. 

3. Term II fees for the academic year to be paid on or before 10th October 2020.  

4. Attendance is compulsory on the reopening day.  

 

Best wishes for the forthcoming examination and have a wonderful Dussara Break!! 

Regards, 

 

J.Bhuvaneswari 

Director/Principal  
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